
CITY OF OELWEIN 
 

NOTICE REGARDING SUBMITTAL OF AN APPLICATION FOR A COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) FROM THE IOWA ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

AUTHORITY (IEDA) FUNDING FOR THE RISE LTD. OELWEIN DAY HABILITATION CENTER 
IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT ALONG WITH A COMMUNITY NEEDS ASSESSMENT. 

 
The City of Oelwein, in partnership with RISE Ltd., intends to submit an application for 
supplemental CDBG funding for the RISE Ltd. Oelwein Day Habilitation Center Improvements 
Project. This project will consist of much needed facility upgrades and accessibility 
improvements to RISE Ltd.’s Oelwein Day Habilitation Center. The Oelwein City Council will 
also be discussing community needs within the city. 
 
The funding application will be submitted on or before August 1, 2024. The project will also be 
funded with local matching funds from RISE Ltd. The intent of this notice is to provide citizens 
the opportunity to comment on the proposed project and application prior to submittal.  
 
If you have questions concerning the project or if you require special accommodations to attend 
the hearing such as handicapped accessibility or translation services, you may contact Dylan 
Mulfinger, City Administrator, at 319-283-5440. Written comments may also be submitted to City 
of Oelwein, 20 2nd Avenue SW, Oelwein, IA 50662. 
 
The City Council will hold a public hearing on Monday, June 24, 2024 at 6:00 pm in the Oelwein 
Public Library at 201 E. Charles Street, Oelwein, IA at which time you may submit your views on 
these matters in person, by writing or by representative. 


